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A3072 drainage works 

Monday 7th November to Friday 9th December 2022 
 
Monday 24th October 2022 

 
 

This letter is to give you some further information about the planned works that we are carrying out 
on the A3072 from Monday 7th November to Friday 9th December 2022. 
 
There are two specific sections of the A3072 undergoing planned drainage works, and these are 
highlighted on the map below.  
 

• Section 1: [ORD2105491] Road from Chilton Gate to Dart Bridge, Bickleigh.  
 

• Section 2: [ORD2105492] Road from Coffintree Cross to Cheriton Cross, Stockleigh Pomeroy 
 
Due to the nature of the works a road closure of the A3072 is necessary. There will be a signed 
diversion route for road users to follow, the diversionary route is shown on the map in green. There 
will be signage advising of the road closure and diversion route at either end of the A3072 and at 
intermediate sections.  
 
Please note that the two sections of the road will be closed 24 hours a day during the drainage 
works. Emergency access will be maintained at all times. 
 
Following the completion of the drainage works, our contractor will be undertaking night-time 
resurfacing works [ORD2201888] on Section 1: [ORD2105491] Road from Chilton Gate to Dart 
Bridge, Bickleigh, between the hours of 19.00 to 07.00 and the road will be closed during this time. 
However, our contractor will make the road usable outside of their working hours.  

 
I apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including construction noise. We will 
endeavour to keep all disruption to a minimum. 
 
Daily information will be posted on our Devon Alerts social media and can be found here 
 

 https://www.facebook.com/DevonAlert 
 

      @DevonAlerts  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we are carrying out these works. 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/roadsandtransport/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FDevonAlert%2F&data=05%7C01%7CPhil.Durrant%40devon.gov.uk%7C90aa388d73254a928db708da7531a554%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C637951153320233346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tR%2FHbXCZ6KytWiA6TRwK5KCyILDynEXQPU64ORSQccU%3D&reserved=0


 
Should you have any questions please contact me on 07816 109005 and I will do my best to try to 
help. 
 

Kind regards 
Caroline Anderson 
Customer Liaison Officer 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


